
 
City of Missoula, Montana 

Item to be Referred to City Council Committee 
 

Committee:  Administration and Finance 
 
Item:  Interlocal Agreement with Missoula County for Federal Building 

design and construction 
 
Date:   February 3, 2022 
 
Sponsor(s):  John Adams 
 
Prepared by: Jessica Miller 
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☐ Ward 1 

☐ Ward 2 

☐ Ward 3 

 

☒ All Wards 

☐ Ward 4 

☐ Ward 5 

☐ Ward 6 

 

☐ N/A

 
Action Required: 
Consider an Interlocal Agreement with Missoula County for Federal Building design and 
construction 
 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council:  approve and authorize the mayor to sign an Interlocal Agreement with 
Missoula County for Federal Building design and construction.   
 
Timeline: 
Referral to committee: February 7, 2022 
Committee discussion: February 9, 2022 
Council action (or sets hearing): February 14, 2022 
Public Hearing (if required): Click or tap here to enter text. 
Deadline: Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
Background and Alternatives Explored: 
This interlocal agreement between the City of Missoula and Missoula County is the next step in 
the acquisition of the Missoula Federal Building.  The agreement codifies how the two entities can 
collaboratively oversee design and, later, construction. On February 22, 2022, the Board of 
County Commissioners will consider the same Interlocal. If the Interlocal is approved, staff will 
complete contracting with A&E Design to commence design.  Due diligence on the project has 
been completed, and the City and County expect to receive title to the building in autumn of 2022.  
Additional background for this ongoing project is available in the Memo for Design Interlocal and 
other attachments. 
 
Financial Implications: 
 
 
Links to external websites: 
https://www.engagemissoula.com/federal-building  
 

https://www.engagemissoula.com/federal-building

